From: Simpson, Shay
To: Bill Rooney
Subject: RE: Ceres meeting

Date: Monday, November 02, 2009 11:49:11 AM

Not yet. But, here is what I am thinking. Since Ceres and we decided it should be in January (last January when we met that is what we decided), plus some people (Trish in particular) will already be in that area the week of Ag Prg Conference, we could go that week.

If we fly out on Wednesday (Jan 13), meet all day Thursday (Jan 14), meet partial morning (Jan 15), and fly back afternoon of 15th. Would you go those days? Bob said he would go then.

Shay

Shay L. Simpson Associate Director, Corporate Relations Texas AgriLife Research Centeq Building 100D 979-845-6315 Office 979-571-3137 Mobile shay-simpson@tamu.edu

From: Bill Rooney [mailto:wlr@tamu.edu]
Sent: Monday, November 02, 2009 11:25 AM

To: Simpson, Shay Subject: Ceres meeting

Shay:

Any news on the scheduling of the Ceres meeting?

Regards,

Bill

Dr. William L. Rooney Professor, Sorghum Breeding and Genetics Chair, Plant Release Committee Texas A&M University College Station, Texas 77843-2474 979 845 2151